
Response 1 
 
From: Victoria Choularton <Victoria.Choularton@waverley.gov.uk>  
Sent: Wednesday, March 8, 2023 12:13 PM 
To: Paul Hughes <Paul.Hughes@waverley.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Waverley Borough Council Licensing Policy 2023 Review 
 
Hi Paul, 
 
I’ve cant see any comment to make  - I’ve also sent to Beth to if she has any comments. 
 
The only thing I would say that ‘Head of Planning’ in Annexe 1 needs to be changed to ‘ Executive 
Head of Planning Development’ 
 
Vicky 
 
Victoria Choularton 
Planning Enforcement Team Leader 
Waverley Borough Council 
Tel: 01483 523008 
www.waverley.gov.uk/planning 
 

 

 

Response 2 

From: Jeanette Guy <Jeanette.Guy@waverley.gov.uk>  
Sent: Friday, May 5, 2023 7:01 PM 
To: Paul Hughes <Paul.Hughes@waverley.gov.uk> 
Cc: Gillian Carson-Jones <Gillian.Carson-Jones@waverley.gov.uk> 
Subject: FW: Waverley Borough Council Licensing Policy 2023 Review 
 
Hi Paul 
 
Just briefly scanned. Just a couple of thoughts: 
Annexe 1 – Should the Head of Environment now say, ‘Head of Regulation’. 
Public Safety – Operating Schedule – Should you put something in there re potential impending 
requirements re Martyn’s Law. 
 
Hope that helps 
J 
 
Jeanette Guy 
Environmental Health Manager (Environmental Protection) 
Waverley Borough Council, Council Offices, The Burys, Godalming, Surrey, GU7 1HR 
Tel: 01483 523005 
Email: Jeanette.guy@waverley.gov.uk 
www.waverley.gov.uk 
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